JONES LANG
LASALLE

Mr. J. Robert Mann, Jr.
Chairman

E-J Electric Installation Co.
46-41 Vernon Blvd.

Long Island City, NY 11101

Dear Mr. Mann:

I want to commend E-J Electric Installation Co. on the outstanding work they have done on
behalf of our client on a major high rise project in New York City. The project was very
complex, and a great deal of expertise, technical coordination, and focus in the field was required
to ensure the high quality finished product that was achieved. E-J Electric’s extensive
experience working with high level mission critical systems and data centers was evident in the
excellence and quality of the management and field supervision.

The project is a LEED project, with multiple LEED certifications being pursued for various
aspects of the building construction and tenant work. E-J Electric’s installation demonstrated its
knowledge in working in accordance with LEED requirements, and supported LEED
accreditation for their staff, which was essential to the projects success.

The experience of working with your field team, management and supervision was great. The
project schedule was aggressive, and your team of professionals ensured that the client
expectations were met with a final product of highest quality.

Sincerely,
%ﬂm Q/Qm %ﬁ/
Jean Savitsky

Managing Director
Jones Lang LaSalle



